Minutes
Mount Airy Clay Breakers
December 10, ZOOSZL-

Our Christmas Dinner Meeting was held on December 10, hosted by Lorraine Leonard..
There were 11 members in attendance. The treasurer Mary Jane reported a balance of
$877.91 in the treasury. The topic for the conservation presentation was Nutrient
Management and the importance of testing your soil. Unused nutrients in the garden and
on the lawn can end up in the Chesapeake Bay, which is causing major problems for the
Bay.
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Sonia%??? provided cutting of the acuba shrub for members to propragate.

There were lovelywrapped gifts presented during the gift exchange. Lorraine served
traditional Christmas Polish fare, sausage 28888, 77777777777 A festive time was had by
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